
 

Treasurers Report 2016 
 
The Income and Expenditure Account for the Year ending 31 October 2016 is attached overleaf. As you will see the 
information has been audited by Tony Smith. Geoff Clark was unable to attend the audit this year and I am sure 
everybody will join me in wishing him a speedy recovery. I would like to thank Tony for his help in producing the 
statement you see. 
 
The Account presents a straight financial position so in this report I will comment on a few items.  
 
It is good to see that we are now spending money on supporting coach development.  
 
The prepayment relates to an accidental overpayment of an invoice from the UEA Sportspark which will be corrected 
when the invoices for the County Championships come in. 
 
Last year I commented on a dramatic move from a large surplus to a significant deficit. The main reason for that was 
the introduction of the Qualifying Gala. We paid the pool hire in the 2014/5 financial year with the bulk of the entry fees 
and all the gala gates recorded in the 2015/6 financial year hence the significant surplus this year. 
 
 
 
Keith Belton 17 November 2016 
Hon Treasurer. 
 



 

 

 
 


